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Dear MSNA Members, 

As we welcome the arrival of spring across our beautiful state, I want to take a 
moment to extend my warmest wishes to each of you. The energy and renewal 
that comes with this season is a great reminder of the important, ever-evolving 
work we do in school nutrition. Your dedication to serving students every day – 
through all seasons – is both inspiring and essential. 

With the school year steadily moving forward, I’d also like to share a brief 
update on the financial health of our organization: 

MSNA is committed to maintaining transparency and making thoughtful 
financial decisions that support our mission. Whether it's investing in advocacy 
efforts, professional development, or statewide events, our goal is to ensure 

that MSNA continues to grow and thrive – so we can support you, our members, in the best possible way. 
Here’s a snapshot of our financial standings as of March 31, 2025, along with a comparison to the same period 
last year to provide a clearer picture of our current financial position. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Minnesota School Nutrition Association  
Statement of Financial Position (Balance Sheet)  

As of March 31, 2025  
        

 3/31/25  
Prior year 
3/31/24  Change   

ASSETS        
Current Assets        
Bank Accounts        
Checking 137,355.70  119,930.92  17,424.78   
Savings 84,539.25  83,803.67  735.58   
Total Bank Accounts $ 221,894.95  $ 203,734.59  $ 18,160.36   
Accounts Receivable        
1200 Accounts Receivable 0.00  0.00  0.00   
Total Accounts Receivable $ 0.00  $ 0.00  $ 0.00   
Other Current Assets        
1300 Prepaid Expense 0.00  48.28  -48.28   
Total Other Current Assets $ 0.00  $ 48.28  -$ 48.28   
        
13001 Bremer Investments 405,841.09  390,309.89  15,531.20   
13002 Bremer CD's 0.00  0.00  0.00   
Total Other Assets $ 405,841.09  $ 390,309.89  $ 15,531.20   
Total Current Assets $ 627,736.04  $ 594,092.76  $ 33,691.56   
TOTAL ASSETS $ 627,736.04  $ 594,092.76  $ 33,643.28   



I’m pleased to report that the Minnesota School Nutrition Association remains in strong financial standing. Our 
continued focus on responsible budgeting, strategic planning, and careful stewardship of resources has 
allowed us to maintain stability while also supporting the programs and professional development 
opportunities that matter most to our members. 

We’ve seen successful outcomes from our recent events, which not only provided valuable training and 
networking, but also helped support our operating budget. Additionally, member dues and sponsorships 
continue to be a critical part of our sustainability, and we’re grateful for the ongoing support from districts and 
partners across Minnesota. 

Thank you for your ongoing commitment to the children and communities you serve. I look forward to seeing 
many of you at upcoming events and continuing the important work we do together. 

Wishing you all a bright and joyful spring season! 

Warm regards, 
 
Jess Peña 
MSNA Secretary/Treasurer 
Red Wing Schools 
japena@rwps.org  
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